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Bulletin Announcements for May 19, 2019 

 

Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar 

May 19 – Bible memory by WH children. 
May 19 – Fellowship meal at noon. – Bring hot and cold dishes of food. 
May 26 – Don & Judy Stoltzfus will share about their time in Tanzania at the Theological College. 
June   2 – RSVP for Box Social due on or before this date. 
June   8 – LCDHH Chicken BBBQ.  See Deb Hoffer for tickets. 
June 22 – 6:00 pm. Box Social at Intercourse Community Park – RSVP due June 2 
July   7 – EMM Commissioning service at Black Rock.- 6:30 pm. – Speakers:  Jimm & Kaylene Dirksen 
July 13 – EMM Global Fair at Hans Herr House - 11:00 am to 3:00 pm. 
July 14 – Fellowship meal at noon. 
 

Sunday, May 19    Sunday, May 26 

Message Randy Keener    Randy Keener  
Greeters John and Mim Buckwalter   John H. and Kathryn Landis 
 
~Sympathy and care are extended to Janet Breneman and Wes Newswanger in the loss of Janet’s mother, Jean, who died on 
Monday, May 13.  Funeral services were held Friday, May 17 at Pleasant View Retirement Home where she had lived. 
 
~May 19 – Witmer Heights Fellowship meal.  It’s time to enjoy food and fellowship again this Sunday.  Bring the usual hot 
and cold dishes of food to share and invite neighbors and friends to join us. 
 
~May 19 – 2:30 pm – Campus Chorale of Lancaster Mennonite – Final program of 2018-2019 season to be held at the  
 St. James Episcopal Church, Lancaster. 
 

~May 19 – 7:00 pm – EMM will sponsor a Meserete Kristos College Story-Telling Fundraiser at Blossom Hill Mennonite 
Church.  Enjoy listening as pioneer Mennonite missionary physcian, Dr. Rohrer Eshleman, shares from his experiences while 
serving in the Nazaret Hospital in Ethiopia.  He will be interviewed by Nathan Hege, missionary in Ethiopia during the same 
time period.  There is no charge for admission.  A free will offering will be taken to benefit scholarships for students at 
Meserete Kristos College, Debre Zeit Ethiopia.  A scholarship of only $2,500 will enable one church leader to study a full year 
at the college.   
 
~May 26 – Come listen to how our prayers were answered for Don and Judy Stoltzfus during their time of service 
Feb/Mar/April  in Tanzania at the Theological College.  They assisted with the improvement and upgrading of some of the 
facilities on campus and helped organize and facilitate the work of local contractors in various projects.  
 
~May 31 – 7:00 pm – Evening of Worship.  Mellinger Mennonite Church is extending an invitation to hear the Messiah 
College’s summer worship band, Seven.  This is a great time to come together for an evening of worship! You can find out 
more information on the band by clicking https://www.facebook.com/MessiahCollege7 
 
~June 9 – 7:00 pm.  Final Concert of Mennonite Children’s Choir of Lancaster’s Spring season.   Mountville Lawn 
Concert Series at Mountville Church of the Brethren, Mountville, PA. 
 
~June 22 – 6:00 pm. Box Social.  Mark your calendar and plan to participate in the Box Social at the Intercourse Community 
Park.  For details, refer to the flyer that was put in your church mailbox April 28 or check with Jan Mast, Care Team Leader. 
RSVP for the social is due to Jan on or before June 2. 
 
~WH Summer Adult Sunday School.Quarter – There will be two options for the Adults S.S. class this summer.  1) to join 
the intergenerational class with Theme: Living in the Land, or 2) Uniform Bible Study – Theme:  Living in Covenant with 
God.  If you are willing to help teach a Sunday or two in the Uniform Bible Study class, please talk with Donna Reinford.   

There will be 3 fellowship Sundays:  June 30, July 28, August 25. 
 

~VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: Mennonite Disaster Service is looking for 1-2 volunteers to serve 4-8 hours a week over the 
next 3 months in our Lititz PA warehouse. Tasks include sorting and organizing tools and supplies, dissembling pallets and 
wood shelves, washing and vacuuming vehicles, loading and wrapping pallets for trucks, plus many other things. Potential 
volunteers should be comfortable using power tools including drills, chop saws, and table saws and previous forklift 
experience would be helpful. Most tasks will require lifting, moving, or driving. If interested, please contact Brett Troyer at 
717-735-3536 or btroyer@mds.mennonite.net. 
 


